
 

NOTICE 

August 13, 2021                      

NOTICE: All Riparian’s and Users of Round Lake: 

Renfrew Power Generation (RPG), Killaloe, Hagarty Richards (KHR), and the Round Lake 

Property Owners Association (RLPOA) would like to give notice to the Riparian’s and all 

other water users, especially those with watercrafts, that water levels will begin to be 

lowered on Round Lake beginning September 7, 2021 as outlined in the Bonnechere River 

Water Management Plan (BRWMP) amendment.  The lowering of fall/winter water levels 

is necessary to help mitigate the severe impacts of extreme flooding from high water 

during the Spring Freshet. Be aware that fall water levels on Round Lake will be lower 

than usual. Prior to making recreational plans, lake users should familiarize themselves 

with the new water level regime to avoid areas that may become unsafe for boating, ice 

fishing or snowmobiling. Boat removal could be challenging if left too late. 

Details of the BRWMP amendment are available at www.renfrewpg.ca/water-levels-flow-

history/ or www.killaloe-hagarty-richards.ca. 
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